
From: Annaliese 
Sent: 11/12/20228:03:49 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 

DA2022/1975 Lot 34 & Lot 35 DP 20097 232-233 McCarrs Creek Road Subject: CHURCH POINT 

Dear Sir, 

I wish to inform you that I do have objections to trees being removed or specified to be retained on my 
property located at 235 McCarrs Creek Rd, Church Point. 

No permission is given at this early stage until we have our final designs with relevant arborist 
recommendations 

We are open to discussion once we know the impact certain trees will have on our overall design 

Kind Regards 

Annaliese Forbes 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
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please notify the system manager. This message contains confidential information and is 
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